From: bill farrell

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Buffalo River watershed moratorium
Date: Sunday, September 15, 2019 9:43:08 AM

No pig factories in the Buffalo River Watershed, now and forever, period!
Bill Farrell

Sent from Mail for Windows 10


mailto:outlook_439860448BEE19C5@outlook.com
mailto:Reg-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

